
 

The project and all the 
partners have faced a difficult 
situation regarding COVID 19. 
Based on the current 
circumstances, the partners 
have decided that the virtual 
environment would work best 
for the development of the 
project. Therefore, all physical 
meetings related to the 
project were transferred to 
online meetings. 

 

Thanks to the partners’ constancy and 
expertise, the challenging conditions regarding 
the pandemic and the required changes in the 
working process didn’t have an effect on the 
project’s development. Everyone from the 
project consortium took the situation very 
seriously and the workflow continues in a very 
effective way in order for the essential product- 
EKS game to be delivered on time. 
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After the publication of the Complied 
EKS Report, the consortium has 
continued developing the scenarios 
for the virtual game of EKS. Taking 
into consideration the fact that the 
partners had to be extremely 
objective during the process of 
developing the methods of reporting 
the levels of the game and creating a 
criterion for evaluating the 
participants, they found this activity 
challenging and exciting. 

 
Currently, a professional IT team is 
working on the coding and the progress 
of the design of the online game EKS. 
Moreover, the beta version of the online 
game EKS would be officially presented 
in October. The whole project consortium 
is extremely motivated and excited to 
demonstrate all the effort they have 
invested in this project and to present the 
first version of the online EKS game to the 
world. 
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